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Good Morning,

I hope all is well, thank you for reaching out. We will bring with us a folder of our revised plans, the MOU signed with Williams, just in case there are updates we need to
be aware of, and the procedures for reuniting parents. Do you foresee the meeting going over an hour or an hour and a half? We have events this week and there are
loose ends we need to tie up and trainings we scheduled earlier.  

In attendance for tomorrow's meeting:
The Neighborhood Police Officer - Office Nelson will be in attendance
Ms. Keisha McNatt - Superintendent Secretary
Ms. Aida Aguilar - School Operations Manager
Ms. Yadira Moreno - ESL Coordinator & MTSS coordinator 
Ms. Renne Moak -  Current VP, Rising Principal School 22-23
Ms. Shello Tabb - Current Principal, retiring at the end of the year
Mr. Alonso Cruz - Facilities Manager
Mr. Javier Agular - Computer Science Teacher and IT
Ms. Sukai Durosimi - Superintendent

There are no food allergies, I am aware of or that has been communicated to me.

Will not be in attendance:
Mr. Mike Short - Guardian Response Tactics ( he has training this week)
Fire Chief - Station 20  (waiting to hear back)

Respectfully,
Mrs. Durosimi


